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Want to get your 
newsletter quicker?  
Sign up to receive the 
newsletter by email. 

 
 

In an effort to save money and 
resources, we are reducing the 
number of copies we will be print-
ing.  Please signup to have the 
newsletter delivered to your inbox. 
Send email to 
alden.newsletter@gamil.com   





515-859-3820 

lisa@alden.lib.ia.us 

Aldenlibrary.lib.ia.us 

Newsletter October/November 

Dates closed: 
October 11  

November 11 & 25 

 

 

Resumes August 23, 2021  

Must RSVP & pay by October 8th!!  We need one 
more to have the class. There is a list of supplies to 
bring & it will be provided with registration. 



 

 



 

Interested in learning about your family 
history?  Want to learn some new tricks 
and tips?  Join us on November 2nd at 
11am at the Alden Library! 



 





Alden Food Pantry Acquisition 

 

Purpose: To raise funds to purchase the building and property that house the Alden Food Pantry 

and set up a seed fund for future expenses related to the building. The City of Alden has agreed to 

take over ownership and maintenance of the building following the purchase.  

Goal: $70,000  

To make a donation: Checks should be made out to ADC/Horizons, with the notation Alden Food 

Pantry on the memo line. The Alden Development Corporation is the 501(c)3 organization which 

has set up an account for the purpose of acquiring the food pantry, and Horizons is the subgroup of 

the ADC which will facilitate the transfer.  

Donations may be mailed or taken directly to the United Bank and Trust, P O Box 68, 914 

Main St. Alden, Iowa 50006, placed in the offering at any of the three churches in Alden, or given 

directly to a member of the Acquisition Team.  

 

Food Pantry eligibility and usage: Approximately 75-100 people per month are utilizing the food 

pantry. Of those, approximately 35 are children. Anyone who is in need of food assistance is eligi-

ble to come to the food pantry. Current hours of operation are 4 - 6 pm on Friday and 9 - 11 am on 

Saturday.  

Members of the Acquisition Team include: Rev. Bob Miller, chair; Greg Lascheid, vice-chair, 

Rev. Kerryn Oliver, publicity and recording secretary; Steve Hunt, treasurer; Barb Jass, food pantry 

president; Susan Essing, food pantry vice-president, Linda Lisle, food pantry board member; Eve-

lyn Tirevold, Carol Vanderloop, Kathy Clouse, Bea Smuck, Cheryl Huebner, Joe Scholte and Ja-

naan Harding. Shawn Loughren of UBT is an advisory member of the team. 

 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  * * * *  

Receipt 

This acknowledges receipt of a donation toward the Alden Food Pantry Acquisition Fund from  

__________________________________________________________________________________

___________ in the amount of  

$_________________ on (date) _________________________________________.  

 

_____________________________________      

Signature of Team member  

(Check one) (Team member—record response)  

_________ I would like my name included as a donor to this fund. (Optional: _______include the 

amount of my gift) 

 _______ I prefer that my donation be kept anonymous 

 



Alden Food Pantry News 
The Alden Food Pantry has two new volunteers, Kerryn Oliver and Diane Hruby.  We 

want to thank these ladies for donating their time to work at the Food Pantry. 

We also want to thank the following people and businesses: 

Alden Methodist Church, St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, Centrum Farms, Alden ILC  RAGBRAI Team, Pat Kiels-

meier, Erik Cleveland Jr., Jackie Jass, Aaran & Julie VanLangen, Ron Bates, Joy Lettow, Linda Ramspott, Janet 

Grandgeorge, Darlene Hulber, Miro & Jeanette Moore, Diane Hruby, and anonymous.   

Without the generosity of these people and organizations, we would not be open. 



NUMBERS TO KNOW 

 

 

City Hall 515-859-3344  

Jeff Fiscus (Mayor)  641-751-0052  
Eric Eugenio 641-373-6423  

Andy Jass 641-373-6422  

City Hall Hours  
M-Th 8-12, 1-5  
Fri 8-12  

Council Members:  
Janaan Harding  
Robert Hoversten  
Jerry Hartema  
Michael Oliver   

Mark Oliver 

 

Laude Alden Memorial Pool  

515-859-7535  

 

Alden Post Office  

515-859-7531  

Hours  

M – F 9:45am-12:30 pm &    
         1pm-4:15pm  

Alden Food Pantry   
Hours: 

Friday 4-6 & Sat 9-11 

Serves Alden School District, bring 

proof of residency 

Board Members  
Linda Lisle 515-859-75121 or   

515-689-1164  

Betty Thomas 641-640-8087  

Pat Kielsmeier 515-859-7827  

Nancy McKinley 515-859-7396  

Charlene Wilke 515-859-7262  

Lavonne Hoversten 515-859-7564 
Barb Jass 641-425-6644  
Susan Essing 515-460-2454  

Janet Grandgeorge 515-859-3036  

 

Hardin County Sheriff  
Emergency 911  
Non-Emergency  
641-939-8190  

Alden Library  
515-859-3820  

Aldenlibrary.org 
lisa@alden.lib.ia.us 

Hours  
M & W 12:30pm—5pm  

T & Th 10:00 am—6pm   
F 9am -1pm  
S 9am-12pm  
Closed Sundays  

 

Churches 

St. Paul Lutheran 
Pastor Traphagen 

515-859-3901 
 

United Church of Christ  
Rev. Bob Miller 

515-859-7259  

 
United Methodist Church  
Pastor Jason Ellingson   

 jasonellingson24@gmail.com  
515-291-4797 

mailto:jasonellingson24@gmail.com

